
 
 
 
Note to File 

EA0708-007 

Deze Energy Corporation, Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion project 

 

RE: Meeting between Deze Energy and Review Board staff – July 29, 2009 

 

On Wednesday July 29, 2009, staff of the Review Board met with a Deze Energy Corp. 

representative in the boardroom of the Mackenzie Valley Review Board office.  Discussions 

included adjusting the work plan of the environment assessment, Deze scheduling issues and 

timing constraints.  In addition, staff gave clarification of the recent Information Requests (IRs) 

procedures.  The IR suggestions submitted by parties are currently being reviewed by the Board 

and will be issued as soon as possible.  IR submissions can be viewed on the Public Registry for 

EA 0708-007. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Nicole Spencer 

EAO 


